From: RCAOB Communications <communications@rcaob.org.uk>
Date: 26 June 2024 at 11:00:39 BST
Subject: Exciting new developments at Maryvale Institute
﻿ 
Dear Father
Dear Deacon 
 
We are delighted to share with you exciting new developments at Maryvale Institute.
 
In a new venture agreed between the Archdiocese and St Mary’s University, Twickenham, (SMU) three of Maryvale’s programmes (recently validated by the Open University and Liverpool Hope University) will move to a new ‘Maryvale at St Mary’s’. 
 
Maryvale Higher Institute of Religious Sciences (HIRS), the first of its kind in the English-speaking world, will remain, serving the Archdiocese and the wider Church. Two flourishing Maryvale programmes, the Bachelor of Divinity and Licence in Catechetics degrees are recruiting for the academic year 2024-25. Demand for all Maryvale programmes has been strong and ahead of expectations.
 
Maryvale HIRS is also developing a closer relationship with St Mary’s College, Oscott, the inter-diocesan Seminary based within the Archdiocese. Current plans envisage sharing Oscott’s IT platform and facilities and holding face-to-face teaching there, as well as exams and graduations.
 
This is wonderful news for Maryvale and the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Please do share in your communities.
 
Full details of the developments will be available shortly on the diocesan website: Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Birmingham (birminghamdiocese.org.uk)
 
Yours
 
Bishop David Evans, Vice-President of Maryvale Institute
 
Sophia Pain, Chair of Maryvale Institute
 
Fr Michael Cullinan, HIRS Director

 
 Archdiocese of Birmingham: Registered Charity No. 234216.
This e-mail message and its contents are confidential. It is intended solely for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential or privileged information.  You must not disclose, copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on this e-mail or any attachments unless specifically stated within the email or attachment(s).
Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Archdiocese of Birmingham.  E-mail may be susceptible to data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and unforeseen delays, and we do not accept liability for any such data corruption, interception, unauthorised amendment, viruses and delays or the consequences thereof.  Accordingly, this e-mail and any attachments are opened at your own risk.
If you have received this email in error, please advise us by replying to the sender and immediately delete this message from your computer system.  Please note that in these circumstances, the use, disclosure, distribution or copying of any of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited.  We apologise for any inconvenience we may have caused you.
 

